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Juan F. Louis Hospital Faces Payroll Delays, Interim
CEO Assures Staff Funds Are Available

Interim CEO Hazel Philbert confirms payment delays at Juan F. Louis
Hospital, emphasizing that the issue is not due to a lack of funds as
the finance team works to resolve the problem
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The Juan F. Louis hospital has alerted employees that payday will be late this period. 

An all-staff memorandum was circulated on August 22. “It has come to our attention that there has
been an issue with processing payments affecting all employees,” the notice said.

The memo, issued by Interim CEO Hazel Philbert, was careful to note that the issue was not due
to lack of funds, although it did not specify what was actually causing the delay in disbursement
of wages.
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According to Ms. Philbert, the finance team is currently hard at work “to investigate and rectify
the situation.”

No estimate was provided as to when employees could expect their salaries to be posted, but staff
“patience and cooperation during this time are greatly appreciated.”
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